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Alan Kennedy 6th  

Anthonious Froon 

7th  

Brian Marshall 9th  

Sue Holloway 15th 

Gladys Mann 18th  

Elsie Daniels 21st 

Lex Kirkby 23rd   

 

 

Special birthday 

mention to  

Mary Ledwidge on 

the 29th, Mary will 

celebrate her 100th 

birthday.  

 

 

NOTICEBOARD 
 

Hairdresser 

We have a hairdresser who attends 

every Thursday morning. If you 

would like an appointment, please 

ask a staff member to write your 

name down in the hairdresser’s 

book. 

Library Service 

We have a mobile library service that 

delivers & picks up library books to 

resident’s rooms. Please talk to a 

staff member for more info!  

In Memoriam 

To the families and friends of our late 

residents – may you be comforted by 

the knowledge that your loved one is 

at peace now.  

Betty McCarthy                           

Emily Willis 

Stuart Nisbet  

Lorna McBurnie  

Ronnie Lever  

Navorina Aged Care Facility  

5-9 McCauley St Deniliquin,  

03 58813944 

Hello Residents, Families and 

Friends! 

We hope everyone had a lovely 

Christmas and wishing you all a 

very happy and safe new year.  

Currently we have a covid 

outbreak within the facility, please 

be diligent with hand hygiene and 

mask wearing while in the facility 

visiting. You are required to do a 

RAT before entering and sign in on 

Zipline. If you are visiting a 

resident with covid PPE gear is to 

be worn and discarded before 

leaving the room. Please check 

with a staff member before 

entering the room. All visits are to 

take place in resident’s room. If 

you are unwell in any way, please 

DO NOT visit the facility. Residents 

are still able to attend social 

outings.  

There have been some issues with 

the telephone system of late, if you 

have trouble getting through, 

please try the following mobile 

number 0455294699. 

Keep Safe! 

Bernadette  

Lifestyle Coordinator  

Sunday 
Entertainment 

Music and 
sing along 

with Michael 
McKeon 12th & 

26th Feb.   

Navorina News 
January 2023 

Family Support Group 

Next meeting for family 

support group will be held 

Monday 6th Feb at 2pm. All 

welcome, for more 

information please contact 

Bernadette or Jane. 

 


